CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

PLANNING BOARD

March 15, 2001

Ms. Fern DiPietro
222 Virginia Street
Portland, ME 04103

) 4 to 7, 399-C-20 to 22

Dear Ms. DiPietro:

Jaimey Caron, Chair
Deborah Krichels, Vice Chair
Kenneth M. Cole II

Cyrus Y. Hagge

Erin Rodriquez

Mark Malone

Orlando E. Delogu

On March 13, 2001, the Portland Planning Board voted unamimously 4-0 (Cole, Delogue, Hagge absent) to recommend to
the City Council, vacation of portion of Wyoming Avenue, from Virginia Street easterly to its terminus with the following

condition:

L that the applicant abandon and disconnect the 2” water main at Virginia Street in coordination with the Portland
Water District, unless an agreement, in writing, from Portland Water District is submitted prior to placing this

matter on the City Council agenda.
If there are any questions, please contact the Planning Staff.

Sincerely,

] fney Caron, Chiir
Pprtland Planning|Board

Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director of Planning and Urban Development
Alexander Jaegerman, Chief Planner
Kandice Talbot, Planner
P. Samuel Hoffses, Building Inspector
v Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator
Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer
Development Review Coordinator
William Bray, Deputy Director of Public Works
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist
Associate Corporation Counsel
Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention
Building Permit Secretary
Lee Urban, Director of Economic Development
Susan Doughty, Assessor's Office
Approval Letter File
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